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Rudy Isaak became registered with the Association on 12 July 1961, and has been a member 
continuously for 46 years. Rudy graduated from the University of Manitoba with a B.Sc. degree 
in Civil Engineering in May 1959. 
 
Rudy was a member of Council for six years and was President in 1981.  He served on the 
Social Committee for three years, the Bulletin/Publication Committee for three years, the 
Nominating Committee for four years, the Executive/Finance Committee for three years, the 
Awards Committee for three years, the Consulting Engineers Committee for four years; and the 
Practice & Ethics/Investigation Committee for five years.  This makes a total of 31 Committee 
years of service. 
 
Rudy received the Association’s Outstanding Service Award in 1993. 
 
Rudy started his career with the University of Manitoba Testing Laboratory in 1960.  In 1962 he 
started working for Templeton Engineering Company and over the next 17 years progressed 
through the ranks from Senior Design Engineer, Project Engineer Manager, Calgary Office, to 
Partner.  In 1979 Rudy joined I. D. Engineering Canada Inc. and became a Principal of the 
company.  In 1993 Rudy became self-employed and pursued assignments on an individual 
basis where his many years of experience brought a mature and practical application to his role 
as a Contract Project Manager.  
 
Rudy is also a Fellow of the Canadian Society of Civil Engineers.  He was President of the 
Association of Consulting Engineers of Manitoba in 1993 and President of the University of 
Manitoba Engineering Alumni Association in 1976. 
 
Over the years Rudy has contributed uncountable hours of volunteer service to the Manitoba 
Museum of Man and Nature, United Way of Winnipeg, Winnipeg Winter Club, St. Matthew’s 
Church (Winnipeg), and Cathedral Church of the Redeemer (Calgary), University of Manitoba 
Alumni Association; and the Victoria Beach Community Club. 
 
Honorary Life Membership is granted to Rudy Isaak in recognition of the service he has 
provided to the Association and to the profession in Canada. 
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